
From:  Diane Lea Weiss <DLEAWEISS@EARTHLINK.NET>

Sent time:  05/12/2020 07:43:40 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center / Millennium Project
 

I don’t know what you’re referring to about the non-CEQA related issues I should comment on or how I would do so. 

On May 12, 2020, at 4:11 PM, Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> wrote:

Hi Diane,

Thank you for your email. Your comments and letter have been received and will be included in the administrative
record for the Hollywood Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for
which you will be notified once available for public review.  

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I
would advise that you provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's
consideration.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.  

On Tue, May 12, 2020 at 12:59 PM Diane Weiss <dleaweiss@earthlink.net> wrote:

Mindy Nguyen,

Re: case no. ENV-2018-2116-EIR 

As a resident of Hollywood, I am writing you to ferociously express my opinion about the so-called Hollywood
Center/Millennium Project. 

This development is one of the most disastrous ideas to come to now overdeveloped Hollywood. No one who actually
lives in this neighborhood wants this monstrously oversized, lifestyle destroying, sure-to-be-unaffordable  eyesore!

The developer has had a colossal failure in San Francisco. But even more importantly, the gridlock it would wreak on
this already over-congested area would be hell for the residents and commuters and would result in fewer people
visiting the area for commercial reasons. It is about 5 times over-sized. And on a faultline! The burden it would put on
the electrical, sewer and water  infrastructure is unacceptable. It could hardly be a worse idea!

Blocking views, dwarfing the Capitol Records building and looking ridiculous in it’s size, this spells nothing but disaster
for Hollywood. The phony notion that building near the metro to ease traffic is a joke. No one who can afford these
over-priced new buildings rides the metro.

We need AFFORDABLE, sensible, scale-appropriate housing that will not ruin traffic flow in the neighborhood. 

I hope the committee uses their heads and tells bad developers to go away.

Thank you,
Diane Weiss
90068
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